BOARD OF EDUCATION SPECIAL MEETING
March 8, 2022

The Board of Education met in special session on March 8, 2022, in the Circleville City
Schools Alumni Room, 388 Clark Drive, Circleville, Ohio at 8:30 a.m., President Tony
Reeser called the meeting to order.

On roll call, the following members were present: Tony Reeser, Jeff Burrow, Terry
Leasure, Patty Truex, and Christine Williams

On a motion by Mr. Reeser, seconded by Mr. Burrow, the board approved the agenda, as
presented:

Mr. Reeser — yes; Mr. Burrow- yes; Mr. Leasure - yes; Mrs. Truex — yes, Mrs. Williams - yes

On a motion by Mr. Reeser, seconded by Mrs. Williams, the Board accepted the
resignation agreement between Circleville City Schools and Douglas Espie, as presented:

Mr. Reeser - yes; Mr. Burrow- yes; Mr. Leasure - yes; Mrs. Truex — yes, Mrs. Williams - yes

On a motion by Mr. Burrow, seconded by Mr. Leasure, the Board approved the following
Requests for Proposals, as presented:

¢ Math Curriculum grades K-12

The Circleville City School District is accepting proposals in the district Office from March 1, 2022 until 3
p.m. on March 15, 2022 to purchase a core Mathematics curriculum for students in grades K-12.

A copy of the details can be received from the Circleville City School District Office, 388 Clark Drive,
Circleville, OH 43113. Any questions should be directed to Karen Bullock, District Grants Administrator,
in the District Office at Karen. Bullock@cvesd.com or by calling 740.474.4340.

Proposals will be received by the Circleville City School District Office until 3 p.m. on March 15, 2022. All
proposals must be received by the due date and time in a package marked “Proposal for Core
Mathematics Curriculum.” Proposals received after the specific date and time are considered late and
will not be opened.

The Circleville City School District reserves the right to reject any and all proposals or any part of any
proposal and accept the proposal which is best as evidenced by reasons relative to the purpose of the
purchase.

e Decodable Books

The Circleville City School District is accepting proposals in the district Office from March 1, 2022 until 3
p.m. en March 15, 2022 to purchase decodable books for students in grades K-2.

A copy of the details can be received from the Circleville City School District Office, 388 Clark Drive,
Circleville, OH 43113. Any questions should be directed to Karen Bullock, District Grants Administrator,
in the District Office at Xaren.Bullock@cvesd. com. or by calling 740.474.4340.

Proposals will be received by the Circleville City School District Office until 3 p.m. en March 15, 2022, All
proposals must be received by the due date and time in a package marked “Proposal for Decodable
Books.” Proposals received after the specific date and time are considered late and will not be opened.

The Circleville City School District reserves the right to reject any and all proposals or any part of any

proposal and accept the proposal which is best as evidenced by reasons relative to the purpose of the
purchase.

Mr. Reeser — yes; Mr. Burrow- yes; Mr. Leasure - yes; Mrs. Truex - yes, Mrs. Williams - yes
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On a motion by Mr. Burrow, seconded by Mr. Leasure, the Board voted to adjourn the
meeting at 8:35 p.m.

Mr. Reeser - yes; Mr. Burrow- yes; Mr. Leasure — yes; Mrs. Truex — yes, Mrs. Williams - yes
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